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Article abstract
Since the independence of Belgium in 1830, French-speaking Belgian writers
have never stopped hesitating between two strategies: attempting to conquer
Paris or making a name first in Belgium. The attraction of Paris, or
Lutetiotropism, which results from the cultural weight of France in the
French-speaking world, has frequently led them to deny their origins and to
denigrate Belgium. This denial of origins creates a problem, however, as, more
and more, the writer, no matter where he is from, is confronted with the
question of his own identity. The peculiar dilemma of Belgian writers has led
not a few of them to deny any specificity to Belgian literature, defining it as
part of French literature. They have attempted to escape from the quite
unflattering stereotype of Belgians current in France, but without ever really
questioning it. They have attempted rather to define themselves as different
from the majority of their fellow citizens, without having stopped expecting
recognition in Belgium. Others have tried to create a specifically Belgian
literary area, while continuing to hold themselves apart from their
compatriots. All these contradictions have led many Belgian writers to exile
themselves within their own country. This paper takes a quick look at this
question and shows how it can be analyzed within the context of the market of
symbolic goods, and how, at the same time, it falls outside a 'hexagonal'
explanation. It shows as well, very briefly, how the Belgian situation is
different from the Quebec situation.
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